
    

March 3, 2010   

Community Development and Recreation Committee    

Community User Access to City Run Golf Courses     

Dear Community Development and Recreation Committee,   

The Parks, Forestry and Recreation Division is fully committed to the provision of fair 
and equitable access to its facilities to organizations and individuals across Toronto. Its 
policies recognize that our City is made up of people from diverse communities and 
underrepresented groups.  The City ensures that the users of a community facility will 
reflect the unique demographics of the relevant community, without discrimination or 
disadvantage.  

In recognition and support of this diversity, I request that the following motion be 
presented to the Committee for consideration at its next meeting.   

“That the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation be requested to report 
to the Community Development and Recreation Committee prior to the expiry of 
the current extension and prior to the issuance of the next RFP on ensuring 
continued access by community user groups, including seniors, women and youth, to 
City-run golf courses, and including any other goals or priorities of the City in this 
regard.”  

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.   

Sincerely,     

Councillor, Ward 30 
Chair, Parks & Environment Committee      



                


